
 

Keep track of your reading to be entered for 
weekly prizes! 

The more you read, the more chance you have to win! 

1. Colour in a circle check point for every 30 minutes you read 

2. Send us a photo of your completed reading challenge sheet to 

asgprogramming@yrl.ab.ca to be entered in the weekly prize draws throughout the 

summer. You can also drop it off at the library front desk (don't forget your name, 

age and contact info). 

3. Print off a new reading challenge log sheet to keep reading: sgpl.ca or pick one up at the 

library. 

4. Last date for submissions: Saturday August 17, 2024. 

 

For ages 0-12 years 
 

Name:  
Age: 
Phone number: 

mailto:asgprogramming@yrl.ab.ca
https://sgpl.ca/programs/programs/summer-reading-club

